Ellen and Alan: 

9-13-06

Earlier today, the California Corporations Commissioner issued the 
attached invitation for comment from interested persons as to whether 
the Commissioner should adopt an exemption and/or limited registration 
system for finders and private placement broker-dealers.  
Members of your committee may be interested in commenting in writing or 
participating in informal discussions with representatives of the 
Department at the upcoming NASAA annual meeting. 

Mark T. Uyeda 
Chief Advisor to the Commissioner 
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PH: (916) 327-6698  FAX: (916) 322-1559 
E-mail: muyeda@corp.ca.gov 

